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Pupil lives with someone who is clinically vulnerable or extremely clinically vulnerable (guidance available here)


Pupils  with SEND


If household member is extremely clinically vulnerable notify the school.
They should only attend school if stringent social distancing can be adhered to and, in the case of children, they are able to understand and follow those instructions.  Otherwise they should not attend school and will be supported to learn from home.


If the pupil has an EHCP attendance at school is expected where it is determined, following a risk assessment (led by their home local authority), that their needs can be as safely or more safely met in the education environment


If household member is clinically vulnerable the pupil can still attend school.


Pupils with SEND but without an EHCP should return where it is considered to be in the child’s best interests.
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COVID-19
QUICK REFERENCE GUIDANCE FOR PARENTS


Pupil is clinically vulnerable or extremely clinically vulnerable (guidance available here)


If pupil is extremely clinically vulnerable and has been advised to shield, they do not need to attend school and will be supported to learn from home.


If pupil is clinically vulnerable, parents must follow medical advice and inform the school if there are any steps we are required to take to address any additional risks.
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Pupil or a member of their household showing symptoms of coronavirus  (guidance here)


Pupil becomes unwell with symptoms in school


Pupil or a member of their household tests positive for coronavirus


Stay at home – do not come to school.  Call 11 for advice.
All members of the household to follow the self-isolating guidance available here 
Report your absence [by contacting the school’s coronavirus option on our switchboard]
Make arrangements to be tested and notify the school about the outcome of the test


If the pupil / parent / household member tests negative, the pupil can return to school and the household can end self-isolation


Pupil to be sent home and all members of that household to follow the self-isolating guidance available here 
Make arrangements to be tested and notify the school about the outcome of the test


Stay at home – do not come to school.  Call 111 for advice.
Report test results to the school without delay [using the coronavirus option on our switchboard]
Follow the self-isolating guidance available here 


The pupil’s class or group will be sent home and advised to self-isolate for 14 days in line with guidance available here  (the household for wider members of the group do not need to self-isolate unless the child they live with in that group develops symptoms).
School to follow Public Health England / Government guidance


Pupil to be isolated behind a closed door or moved to at least 2M from others, with appropriate adult supervision if required while waiting for collection.
Pupil to use separate bathroom to be cleaned and disinfected afterwards.
PPE to be worn if distance of 2M not possible.
Area to be disinfected.
- Staff member dealing with pupil to:
- Wash hands thoroughly
- Remain in school unless staff members also shows symptoms
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